
 

 

 

17th March 2020 
 
Founder’s Message & Appeal: Movement Control Order in Malaysia 18 th March – 14th 
April 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends of Cheong Fatt Tze-The Blue Mansion, 
 
On Monday, 16th March in effort to mitigate the spread of Covid-19, the Malaysian 
government announced a restriction in movement, barring its citizens from leaving the 
country and also limiting travellers from entering country. These restrictions are in effect till 
April 14th, 2020.   
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has caused unprecedented decline around the world, with tourism 
and hospitality being one of the hardest hit industries. 

 
At Cheong Fatt Tze - The Blue Mansion we are solely dependent on mansion tours, hotel 
bookings and social events, so these times are particularly trying.  Still, we have been trying 
our very best to keep our heads up, working on the continued restoration of this century-old 
property, planning our ‘Indigo at Home’ delivery services and looking towards maintaining our 
standing as one of the top icons of the UNESCO Heritage Site of George Town. 

 
As we wade through these uncharted waters, we have also made it our utmost priority to 
keep our team in employment, so that their livelihoods are maintained as best we 
can.  Some, such as steadfast Mony, have been with us since our earliest days, and it is our 
duty to them to support them in these times. 

 
So we would like to make an appeal to you, as friends of The Blue Mansion. If you have a 
booking to stay with us, we would like to request that you do not cancel, but postpone 
instead, as far ahead as 12 months for ensured security. 

 
(Postpone Booking) 

 
If you do not have a room booking, please consider purchasing a signature Cheong Fatt Tze 
- The Blue Mansion package. 

(Stay) 
 

Another way to help is by buying tour tickets for future use, these are valid up to 18 months. 
 

(Buy Tour Tickets) 
 
Alternatively, book a dining experience at Indigo for use in the future, a night out to look 
forward to in better times. 

(Book Indigo Experience) 

 

mailto:reservations@cheongfatttzemansion.com
https://www.cheongfatttzemansion.com/booking/?check_in_date=2020-04-15&check_out_date=2020-04-17
https://www.cheongfatttzemansion.com/discover/daily-tours/
https://www.tableapp.com/restaurant/indigo-bluemansion-georgetown/dining-voucher


 

 

 

The Blue Mansion has existed for over 130 years, and it, along with all its caretakers will 
weather the storm and come out better and stronger, but every little bit counts, and we hope 
that you will stand alongside us. 

 
Until you are safely able to visit us next, stay home, stay healthy and stay sane. 

 
Warmest regards, 

 
Ar. Laurence Loh & Loh-Lim Lin Lee 

Heritage conservationists and founders of Cheong Fatt Tze - The Blue Mansion 

 
 
 
 


